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2019-2020


Running Club will take place during the months of September through November (just before the Thanksgiving break), and then again from March through May.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------STUDENT WILL PARTICIPATE IN THE FOLLOWING ACTIVITIES:
· Weekly Stretching and walk/running
· Two 5k events (possibly more, but none are mandatory). They will be scheduled during September through November, and again from March through May. 
· Promoting running and fitness on campus and community
· Turn in Weekly running logs




Good attendance is expected. Advance notification of an absence is appreciated.


Participation Times: Tuesday and Thursday after school from 4:30 to 5:30 *Students may come one or both days a week*
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DIRECTIONS FOR APPLYING

Students complete this application which includes parent consent. Return the application to Ms.Walker in room 2106 in the 6th grade pod. Questions can be directed to Carla.walker@cobbk12.org














  


																																																																																																										STUDENT INFORMATION

All information on the application must be completed. 
The application must be signed and dated by a parent/guardian.







STUDENT NAME
HOMEROOM TEACHER:
GRADE:
Contact Numbers: ___________________________________________________________________________________


In case of emergency please contact:_____________________________________________________

At_________________________________________________________________________________
STUDENT SIGNATURE
Date
Parent Signature

PARENT CONSENT & SIGNATURE

                                                                                                      has my permission to participate in the Running Club.  I understand the club takes place after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays and will make arrangements to have my child picked up by no later than 5:35 each day.  My student’s $12.00 club fee has been placed in a school envelope and placed in a black bookkeeper box at GMS (club dues will go towards club shirts for the year).
Thank you! 
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